
MEET MISS AUDREY

MCFETRIDGE DANCE
N e w s l e t t e r  O c t o b e r  2 0 2 4

We’re going to have a
thrilling time learning

THRILLER this Halloween!
Check the park district

website!

FALL 2
REGISTRATION IS

WEDNESDAY,
OCTOBER 23RD

AT 9AM
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HALLOWEEN
WORKSHOP!

Audrey Smith-Phillips is a recent graduate of Millikin University
where she got her BFA in Acting with a dance minor. During her
time at Millikin she was head choreographer/cast for a university
dance group for two years. She also got the chance to perform in
dance ensemble and choreograph a piece for the MainStage dance
concert “solstice.” Her recent play credits at Millikin include “A Doll’s
House Part II”, “Fairview”, “The Moor’s”, and “The Learned Ladies”.
Since she grew up dancing, it has continued to be something she
pursues and shares. She has always loved many styles and places of
dance and is excited to learn more with McFetridge.

FALL 2 
AVAILABLE TO VIEW

Kids classes don’t require
enrollment in Fall 2, but

check out our Adult classes
online now!



Students who celebrate
Halloween are welcome to
wear their costumes to
dance classes the week of
10/21 to 10/27. 

Please keep in mind that
dancers need to be able to
move around in their
costumes! 

Dance clothes should be
worn underneath if
costume is not fitted
Dance shoes are still
required
No Helmets or Costume
Face Masks
No Face paint/body
glitter
Headbands/wings/ and
tails are welcome but
must be removable
No costume is necessary
to enjoy dance class!
MSC Dance Staff are not
responsible for any
breaks or rips in
costumes during class

PARENT WATCH WEEK!PARENT WATCH WEEK!
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We are excited to once again be hosting our annual
Parent Watch Week here at McFetridge Dance Studio!
Families can come into class and observe what students
have been learning, connect with teachers, and learn
more about the thought process behind our class
structure. 

Plan to attend your student’s entire class the week of
December 9th -15th!  Each student will only be allowed 2
attendees due to limited space in our classrooms. Chairs
may not be available for everyone attending. 

We understand that this observation class might be
difficult if you have other children, however, we must ask
that only siblings who are small enough (infants) or big
enough (teenagers) to sit quietly through the entire class
attend. We will open the windows so other siblings can be
in the hall with a parent during class.

HALLOWEEN
COSTUMES!

DANCE
SWAG
SHOP!!

October 18th - November 1st!

Buy your dancer their new favorite dance clothes! It’s a
perfect holiday gift and a great way to show studio spirit!


